Dear Mike, Perlin

Your people did a fine job with the book Have you ever Reen . . .

after writing this letter to a reporter who had some interest in my work and FOIA I thought it might be a good idea to send copies to others interested in the Act.

My medical, physical and financial limitations are such that there isn't much more I can do.

My fight is for the Act. I'm 70, shwe to spend three hours a day in therapy, and if I had my druthers I'd be writing book manuscripts.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg